
Do you wish to speak in support 

of your submission?:  

No 

Do you support the draft Dog 
Control Policy as presented?:  

No 

Let us know why:  The area for dogs at argyle park is set out incorrectly in my 
view. The only area dogs should be exercised at argyle park is 
from middle road to the bridge at the farm road side of the 

park. This will keep the kids play areas safe from unleashed 

and uncontrolled animals and also ensure the sports fields are 
kept free of dog mess. 

Do you support the draft dog 
Control Bylaw as presented?:  

No 

Let us know why:  As above. 

Do you have any further 

comments?:  

Greater education and enforcement of the rules within the 

policy need to be applied in future. 

I understand that all submissions 
are public documents and will be 

made available on Council’s 
website with the names of 

submitters included:  

Yes 

Supporting Document:  No file uploaded 

Personal Details 

Full Name:  Sam Prince 

 


